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The Math Lady ®
Speaks at National Kappa League
Webinar

After delivering the SAT Math Boot Camp
sponsored by the Lawrenceville-Duluth Alumni
Chapter (LDAC) and the LDAC Foundation of Kappa
Alpha Psi Fraternity, Inc. The Math Lady ® was
invited by the National Guide Right Leadership
team to serve as a guest speaker for the 2nd year
ina row.

On Wednesday, March 13, 2019, Saundra Carter,
known as The Math Lady ® is scheduled to address
the other Guide Right / Kappa League Programs
across the nation on the topic of Youth Entrepreneurship during an online webinar.

This is an interactive webinar that every parent and student should participate in regardless of whether
the student has aspirations of college, entrepreneurship or both.

This webinar will also help students to start thinking about how to find the money for college and to
understand how to use their passion to achieve their dreams.

Tune in and learn with your child how to turn a passion into a money making opportunity.

Everyone is Welcome to attend the National Kappa League Webinar

Wednesday, March 13, 2019

8pm ET
Advance Registration is Required

Click here to register

Topics Include

"Stacking Paper Before You are 18: Starting Your Own Business"
e What is my passion?
How do | use my passion to stack paper?
How do | build clientele?
How do | expand my business?
How do | use social media to get more clients?
How much should | give back?

Click here to learn more about the National Kappa League
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Like The Math Lady ® on Facebook

Visit Math 1 On 1, LLC's Website

Contact us at 404 358 2383
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